

ANNOUNCEMENTS

The latest news from New Harvest:



Isha reflected on the genesis of "cellular agriculture" and some of the words used to describe cultured meat in a talk at an R&D Salon on "Why Words Matter" at the Museum of Modern Art on May 16th.

- We've updated the New Harvest 2018 <u>conference webpage</u> to include some additional speakers, exhibitors, and program information. More to be announced shortly! <u>Reserve your spot today</u>.
 - Reminder: if you're a <u>biohacker, current student, post-doc, or faculty</u>,
 write to us at <u>hello@new-harvest.org</u> to register at the deeply
 discounted student rate of just \$100.
- You have likely heard about the new General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) in the E.U., that came into effect on May 25th. We are delighted to have each and every one of you on our mailing list and hope you enjoy hearing from us every other week or so. As always, we promise that we will only ever contact you with occasional news about our events and activities, and the odd fundraising appeal (as we are, after all, a donorfunded non-profit). We have never and will never share your information with third parties. If you do not wish to receive further updates from New Harvest you can change your subscription settings by clicking on the link at the bottom of this message.

UPCOMING EVENTS

- The <u>3rd annual New Harvest conference</u> will be taking place **July 20 & 21** at the MIT Media Lab in Cambridge, MA.
- Isha is scheduled to speak on a panel at <u>BIO Convention</u>, **June 5**, and at AgTech Nexus, **June 6-7**, **in Boston**
- I'll be giving a talk at <u>Sweden Food Tech</u> on **June 7**, and at <u>EAT Stockholm</u> Food Forum on **June 12**
- I'll be presenting at the <u>Ellen MacArthur Foundation Annual Summit</u> in London, June 21

FROM AROUND THE WEB

Curated highlights from the world of cellular agriculture:

 Dr. Marianne Ellis (Principal Investigator to New Harvest Fellow Scott Allan at the University of Bath) was part of a team who published a *JoVE*

- scientific instructional video, "Hollow Fiber Bioreactors for *In Vivo-*like Mammalian Tissue Culture" in 2016. This is an a great, quick watch under 10 minutes for anyone interested in learning more about hollow fiber bioreactor culture systems.
- New Harvest's Research Director Dr. Kate Krueger recorded an episode of the Learning with Lowell podcast. Have a listen to Kate on why New Harvest is tackling cultured meat as a non-profit, the current state of bioreactor and serum research, and more here!
- Isha was recently interviewed on the Cultured Meat and Future Food podcast, giving her insights on topics including cellular agriculture product pathways and research gaps in cultured meat. Check out the episode here.
- Geltor has received the prestigious CEW Innovation award for its newly launched product, N-Collage (an animal-free collagen for skincare)! More details about the significance of this recognition here.
- Heads up: the Massive Science Consortium is looking for active scientific researchers to contribute to their upcoming report on cellular agriculture. Find out how to apply over at <u>Massive</u>.
- Science Disrupt released an excellent 5-part series on the topic of Responsible Science. I found the series <u>highly applicable to cellular</u> <u>agriculture</u> in a number of ways and would recommend a listen, for scientists and non-scientists alike.

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES IN CELLULAR AGRICULTURE

- Geltor is hiring for two new positions. Details here.
- Modern Meadow is actively looking to fill a number of positions.
 Check out their current list of openings here.
- Memphis Meats currently has several openings. For more information, click here.
- JUST has several open cellular agriculture positions. Take a look.
- Is your cell ag company looking to grow? Get in touch to have your job posting shared on the New Harvest newsletter.

Have a great weekend!



New Harvest is powered by people like you.

Donate Now!

New Harvest is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization. EIN/tax ID number: 20-1425438 All donations are fully tax deductible.